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 I was asked on Sunday if God was 

mad at us.  It’s a fair question considering 

all that is going on in the world.  And like 

I said Sunday,  He isn’t mad at us.  But He 

may be disappointed in us and many of the 

poor decisions that we have made as a 

people.  Do understand that the problems 

facing us are not retribution, but just like 

any parent would do, God does often lets 

us face the consequences of our poor 

choices.  Many of the problems we face 

could have been avoided with proper man-

agement and the humility to listen to those  

sources warning us of our actions.  Hope-

fully we will learn from our mistakes.   

 As we enter the month of Septem-

ber, let us stand together prayerfully, ask-

ing God to forgive our hubris and provide 

us with the ears to hear the wisdom that 

He speaks into us.  Let us pray for the sal-

vation of the victims and stand together in 

grief for those that we have lost.   

 God  bless you all.        Rev Walt 

And be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving one  

another, just as God also forgave you in Christ.   Ephesians 4:32 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 

AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible 
Study 7:00pm at the 

church 

************ 

CHURCH BREAKFAST   
Saturday, Sept 11,  
8:00am -Sagebrush 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH-

EON  Sunday, Sept 
12— after worship 

 

  



 

Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

“The human imagination is not only 
a great gift of God; it is also an as-

pect of the image of God. “ 
Matthew P. Ristuccia, Gene Edward Veith Jr.  

https://www.crossway.org/authors/matthew-p-ristuccia/
https://www.crossway.org/authors/gene-edward-veith-jr/

